
City of Barrie

Legislation Text

70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

MEMORANDUM REGARDING SHAK’S WORLD’S PROPOSAL FOR CITY BUDGET SUPPORT

That the memorandum from D. Bell, Director of Recreation and Culture and D. McAlpine, General Manager of
Community and Corporate Services dated May 8, 2024, regarding Shak’s World’s Proposal for City Budget
Support be referred to the Finance and Responsible Governance Committee Meeting scheduled to be held on
May 29, 2024.
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